
          BULLETIN  BULLETIN  --  21st June21st June 

BBQ with homemade salads and desserts  

Hot dogs and Ice cream for the children 

Jarbola stall 

Penalty Shoot Out Competition 

Face painting 

Welly Wanging Competition 

Beer and Prosecco tent 

COME JOIN IN THE FUN! 

Please buy your tickets on Parent Pay no later than  

Monday 24th June. 

ALL SAINTS FAMILY BBQ PARTY 

Thursday 27th June 5:30pm onwards 

TICKETS 

Adult: £10 

Children: £5 

Includes all food! 

We need donations of filled jars ready for the ever popular Jarbola.  Please leave in the blue trug 

on the driveway. If you can help on the day please sign up to a role. 

I have ordered the sun for next Thursday so please come along and support this family event! 

 

Mrs Honey 

 Ripon Cathedral 

On Tuesday, Jupiter Class teamed up with North Rigton for 

a visit to Ripon Cathedral. This 'Sacred Space' trip was an 

opportunity for the children to learn about special reli-

gious places and admire the beauty of the building. During 

our visit, we embarked on a treasure hunt with the aim of 

spotting the key features. In the afternoon, the children 

created their own creatures great and small as all the 

school's worked collaboratively to produce an amazing art piece. 



 

Upcoming School Events this half term 

Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June: KS1 Assessment week  

Tuesday 25th Jun:  Sun Class to Crucial Crew  

Thursday 27th June: Jupiter Class visit to Jorvik  

Thursday 27th June: All Saints Family Barbeque 

Friday 5th July : Year 6 to Ripon Cathedral  

Monday 8th July:  Sports Day 

Wednesday 10th July: Mars Class visit to Yorkshire Show  

Friday 12th July: Reports home to parents   

Wednesday 17th July: Sun Class Production  (2pm and 6:30pm) 

Thursday 18th July: Year 6 Leavers Day to Leeds 

Friday 19th July: Year 6 Leavers Service. Finish at 2pm 

Wellbeing Day 
Today, we held our first Wellbeing Day to launch our daily 5-minute well-
being activities. Every day, each class will participate in wellbeing activities 
linked to the five ways of wellbeing: connect, be active, take notice, keep 
learning, and give. 
 
Each class has enjoyed a fantastic yoga session with Helen Lehan, who has 
taught us how to improve our wellbeing through yoga. We connected with 
our friends and took notice of the beautiful scenery as we went on a na-
ture walk around the village. We created a whole-school nature art 
gallery, showcasing some fantastic creations using the natural 
items. 

Our wellbeing ambassadors said: 

“the yoga session was really good and calming.” “I really enjoyed 
the nature walk. “It was really nice to see the wheat in the fields, it 
looked so fluffy.”  

 

First Aid Training 
On Thursday, Mr Atkinson from Sporting Influence 
came in to deliver a session for each class on First 
Aid. Many important messages were relayed to the 
children and they really engaged with the practical 
activities. One of the most important things to 
practice with the children is knowing their address 
in the event of an emergency call. The feedback 
from parents on this training has been fantastic - 
we will definitely aim to make this a yearly activity! 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 23rd June—Parish Eucharist 

11am to 12 noon, Tea and coffee 

served from 10.30am 

 


